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Senate Democratic Leader Calls for Investments to Strengthen our Schools, Address Homelessness and Support Working Families

SALEM – This morning, the Senate Committee on Finance and Revenue met jointly with the House Committee on Revenue to hear the March Revenue Forecast. Senate Majority Leader Rob Wagner (D-Lake Oswego) released the following statement in response:

“Today’s forecast is a green light for immediate investments to help kids succeed in school, get people into housing and make sure working families and small businesses are benefitting from our recovery. We must make sure that every community in Oregon shares these strong economic gains.” 

“We need to invest in opportunities for Oregonians to find good paying jobs, keep kids safe in our schools, help struggling Oregonians find housing or shelter and support working families by investing in child care, health care and small businesses.” 

“This is a critical moment. Communities across Oregon have been hit hard over the past two years. We must make sure that our state investments are distributed to promote growth and economic stability in every corner of the state.”
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